From:

Sent: 06 August 2015 07:01
To: Planning
Subject: 2015/3488/P

Dear Planning,,

Further to the objection | have already sent to you about site of The Beardsmore Gallery at 22-24 Prince of Wales
Road, NW5 3LG, | now understand that the GPDO regulations do not apply in a conservation area, and ask that the
application now be rejected.

Yours sincerely,

Adam Leys

55 Willes Road NW5 3DN

Sent from my iPad



